
ALERT
August 9, 2024

Boil Water Advisory Lifted
Dear Residents, 

The Boil Water Advisory that was issued August 7th, 2024 

for specific streets in the Town of White Castle has been 

lifted.  Based on negative investigative bacteriological 

sample results and chlorine residual samples at or above 

the State minimum requirement of 0.5 ppm, the boil water 

advisory is released. You can resume normal operations. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.
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